Morning Announcements

Thursday, March 24, 2011
Day 129
Seniors, please remember that tomorrow is the deadline for ALL parts of the Haywood County Schools Foundation Scholarship applications to be turned in.  If you have any questions, please come by guidance.

Students who received invitations to the Academic Banquet are reminded to RSVP to Mrs. McCall or Mrs. McElreath by Friday, March 25.
Congratulations to the following students who have completed certification as American Red Cross Lifeguards and CPR for the Professional Rescuers hosted at Pisgah High School:
   

Caroline Phillips, Gracie Erwin, Kristen Queen, Heather Jesse,  Hunter Sluder,  Erin Kearse, Carrie Randolph, Brittney Cento, Grayson Sluder
Students as we head into nicer weather please keep in mind our dress code.  Please remember that tank tops must have a 2 inch strap and shorts and skirts must extend to the finger tips and no holes above the knee in your jeans.  Please refer to your Student Guide for more details on our policy.

Paw Club members need to see Ms. Roseboom by the end of the day today.

FCA will meet in the gym at 7:30 in the morning.

Congratulations to the girls 4 x 8 track team who broke the school record yesterday.  Team members are Mariah Lewis, Hannah Warren, McKenzie and Brooklyn Galyean.

Also, congratulations to Julie Beth Moss who broke the school record for pole vault with a height of 8 ft.

Teachers:  A reminder that there are Quick Draw tickets for sale in the office.  These are for $5 off a purchase at Belks and the proceeds go to provide scholarships for teachers and students in Haywood County.

